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MISSOURI BEEF PRODUCERS

STAND TO BENEFIT FROM 

REOPENING OF JAPANESE MARKET

Columbia, MO (AgNewsWire) News that Japan is reopening its market for U.S. beef products is good for Missouri beef producers, according to Missouri Beef Industry Council Executive Director Steve Taylor.
“With the full export market available to us, there’s an additional 50 to 75 dollars per head added to the value of a carcass, so that translates back to Missouri producers.  It does put money on to the value of the cattle that they sell here.”
The Japanese market has been closed to U.S. beef for nearly two years since a single cow with BSE was discovered in this country in December of 2003, but Taylor says U.S. beef sales have continued to be strong and consumer confidence in beef is higher than ever.  

“We do feel fortunate that demand has held pretty strong domestically and we’ve seen pretty steady profit opportunities for our cow-calf producers here in Missouri.  But, when you look at the opportunity to get back to pre-December 2003 levels of over a billion and a half pounds of U.S. beef being sold to Japan alone, that’s certainly going to generate more opportunities for us, more profitability and growth and demand that simply feeds on itself.”

The re-opening of the Japanese market comes with product limitations on U.S. beef that did not previously exist. Japan will now only accept beef and beef products from animals that are 20 months of age or younger. USDA has estimated that about 35 percent of the U.S. herd could qualify under this limitation, and specific requirements must be met through a U.S. government verification program before the beef is eligible for export.
###
The Beef Checkoff Program was established as part of the 1985 Farm Bill. The checkoff assesses $1 per head on the sale of live domestic and imported cattle, in addition to a comparable assessment on imported beef and beef products. States retain up to 50 cents on the dollar and forward the other 50 cents per head to the Cattlemen's Beef Promotion and Research Board, which administers the national checkoff program, subject to USDA approval.
 
This News Release is being distributed by AgNewsWire. Pease provide to the appropriate reporter or editor at your organization or to others who will be interested in the content.  If you do not wish to receive future News Releases from AgNewsWire, please contact Chuck Zimmerman or you can telephone him at 573-896-5842 or by mail at 1600 Skyview Dr., Holts Summit, MO  65043.  
